Ref. 10/GK  Januery 22nd 1924

C.G, Moleil Esqr

Seeretary

The Dominion Veteran's Allisnce
Ottawa, Ont,

Dear 3ir,
Parther to vour commmication of iugust SIst I9235,and my reply

thereto,of September Ist 1923,

I now Beg to advise you that the guestion submitited in the last
paragraph of your letter was dealt with 2t a Dominion Council Meeting of
this Society on January I8%th I934,snd I am to advise you that you will be
supplied with copy of our Finanecial Statement,duly Aaditted,at the end of
our yesr - March 3Ilst 1924,

I am also to tender you 2 very cordial invitation - at your comn-
venience,and when in this 0ity - to peruse our booke,and advise yourselfl
of our eystem of administration,for the information of those of your

officers who desire to be acquainted therewith.

Believe me,sincerely

L‘ominicn Secretary~-Tre °mr
, Lagst Post Fund,of Canada




